Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ASHA PLANNING
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Five announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, January 28, 2019, 1:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.
PLACE: Pavilion on the Lake, 200 South Disston Avenue, Tavares, FL 32778
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 405854-1 
Project Description: Tavares-Mount Dora Trail Corridor Planning Study from Wooton Park in the City of Tavares to Tremain Street in the City of Mount Dora in Lake County.

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites all persons to a Project Visioning Team (PVT) meeting for the Tavares-Mount Dora Trail Corridor Planning Study. The PVT is an advisory group (not an independent decision-making board) assisting the FDOT and the consultant team by providing jurisdictional, policy, technical, and administrative guidance throughout the project.

The limits of the study are from Wooton Park in the City of Tavares to Tremain Street in the City of Mount Dora, a distance of approximately 6 miles. This study focuses on the evaluation of potential alternative alignments for an off-system multi-use trail. This meeting is being held to review the proposed trail alternatives and to provide an update to the remaining project schedule.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT Project Manager Project Ennis Davis, AICP, by phone at (386)943-5422 or by email at ennis.davis@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven (7) days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ennis Davis, FDOT Project Manager, by phone at (386)943-5422 or via email at ennis.davis@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: FDOT Project Manager Project Ennis Davis, AICP, by phone at (386)943-5422 or by email at ennis.davis@dot.state.fl.us. Information about this project is also available online at www.cflroads.com. Simply type 405854-1 in the search box, click “go” and then select the project.
